
Report to Full Council 
 

Wises Lane Working Group 
6th July 2023 

 
 
We are still waiting on the Archaeological Report from BDW and have requested this again.  
Also, the fencing discussion was not in their Minutes and we have asked for this to be 
corrected. 
 
There are no current planning applications outstanding. 
 
The Borden Directory is coming along nicely and at August’s Full Council meeting we will be 
bringing it for consideration.   
We will be seeking quotes on the cost of the print for your consideration. 
 
Residents have brought the following to our attention:- 
 

• The speed of lorries travelling along Wises Lane 

• Works have been started at 7.15am and the agreed time is  7.30am. 

• The Security Guard has been seen watering plants at the Marketing Suite with 
a hosepipe. (We are currently under a hosepipe ban but it does not apply to 
businesses) 

 
The relevant points have been reported to BDW/DHA. 
 
 
Cllr George Cole 
 
 
 


